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LLOYD S REGISTER OF SIHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee London Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166

Telex No.: 24305
30th September, 1959.

Dear Sirs,

5.5, "ULLA"

7ith reference to the Speeial Survey, which
became due at the end of December last the Committee
“ i agreed in February last, to this inspection being
postponed until the end of December, i.e. the
expiration of the year of grace.

The Special Survey was commenced at Gothenburg
in September, 195@, and in the circumstances, I
shall be glad to learn what arrangements are proposed
to be made for the inspection in question to be
completed.

The Boiler Survey will become due at the end
of January.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

liessrs. United iineral Trading Co.,
C/0 iMessrs., Harris & Dixon,
81, Gracechurch Street,

London, E.C.3. C>2020
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